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Dear Alumnus, 

Your executive committee is pleased to report that a date for the 

next biennial reunion is established for planning purposes.  Save the date 

for Saturday, November 19th.  A new location has been selected on NC 

State’s Centennial Campus.  For those requiring lodging, block rooms are 

available at a nearby Holiday Inn Express.  You can anticipate an 

invitation to the reunion once all the details have been finalized.  

November 19, 2016 is the date!    

 

The most current version of our membership roster will be 

distributed next month.  If you have changes in your surface address 

information or a new telephone number/e-mail address please notify me. 

 

For the historians among us, the Pershing Project may be of 

interest to you.  You can read more about this exciting initiative at the 

following address.  thePershingProject.com 

 

A message from PR Group Chairman David Poe regarding the PR 

Foundation’s challenge campaign is provided at the following link.  

http://www.pershingriflesfoundation.org/donate-now/ 

  

Late registrations are still being accepted for the 2016 PR National 

Convention and Alumni Reunion which will be conducted in Chantilly, 

Virginia near Dulles International Airport next month.  The dates are 

March 10th – 13th.  A registration form is provided at the following link.  

http://www.prnatcon.com/ 

 

           Fraternally, 

 

          Joe Harris, ‘68 

  Director of Administration 
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